
ROBO CALL FEBRUARY 6, 2025 

 

Good afternoon.  This is Father Joe, your pastor.  I hope you are all doing 

well.  

My new adult religious education sessions begin tonight, February 6th, 

from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. in the parish office building. Come and get a 

fresh look at the sacraments. 

The next Bunco is tomorrow at 6:00 p.m. in St. Francis Hall. 

Tomorrow is First Friday, and we will have Adoration at 11:00 a.m., 

followed by Benediction at noon in the chapel. 

The Joyful Bakers will have their bake sale next weekend, February 

15/16.  There will be a great selection of Valentine's treats and many other 

delicious sweet and savory items to purchase. 

As part of participating in the Habitat for Humanity build, you are invited 

this weekend to sign or write a prayer on the 2x4s that will be used in the 

construction.      

We will have our annual Volunteer Appreciation Dinner on Sunday, March 

2nd at 2:00 p.m. in St.  Francis Hall.  Sign-up sheets will be available in 

the vestibule and in the breezeway for the next three weeks.  Please sign 

up if you plan to attend so that we can determine how much food to 

provide.  

We have the honor of displaying the Icon of the Sacred Heart at St. Joseph 

through Monday, February 10th.  Stop by the sanctuary to pray.  

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support for the parish. 

For more information and updates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/
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In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my thoughts and prayers each 

day.  Take care and be safe. 

 


